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3rd May 2021
Dear parent / carers






                 
ASN Summer Holiday Club 2021 

We are writing to inform you of plans for the ASN Holiday Club during the summer holidays.  As we are still living through a pandemic, and dealing with various restrictions still, we are going to continue to offer the Holiday Club out of Bells Brae Primary School and the Anderson High School.  We think that these venues have been really good for the children, their families and our staff.  We will have fun packed activity plans in place, and will be able to visit other places of interest but these will be our main bases for the duration of the Holiday Club.
We want to give families as much notice as possible for the long school holidays so the Summer Holiday Club will take place on the following days:

13th, 14th and 15th July;

20th, 21st and 22nd July;

27th, 28th and 29th July;

3rd, 4th and 5th August.

The Club is on from 10am to 3pm but half days can be requested.  The charges for the club is £10 for a full day and £5 for a half day but we do not require payment until places are confirmed.  Please note that children in pre-school have their places funded by the Shetland Islands Council.  Families must provide lunch and any snacks for their child, and also any sanitary products that their child may require during the day.
To minimise risk to children and staff as much as we can, we require to put children into smaller groups so we may not be able to accommodate everyone, for every day.  With this in mind could you please complete the attached Request Form to say what days you would most like, and we can then allocate accordingly.  Can you also complete the enclosed Enrolment Form and submit together with your request form.
We ask that you get these back to us by 31st May so we can place children into appropriate groups with required staff numbers and then confirm what days you have.
Please be assured that we have Risk Assessments, PPE equipment and deep cleaning procedures in place for the Holiday Club to minimise risk as much as possible.  
We look forward to hearing back from you.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie Bain 
Stephanie Bain

Team Leader – Ability Shetland

Ability Shetland,


       Market House,


                     14 Market Street,


LERWICK.


ZE1 0JP


� HYPERLINK "mailto:abilityshetland@shetland.org" �abilityshetland@shetland.org� 
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